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Docket Nos. 50-321, 50-366
License Nos, DPR-57, NPF.§

Ee"o;gu Power gommny - o
i Mr, W, G, Hairston, TION
Senior Vice President - SAFEGUARDS INFORWA
Nuclear Operations
P. 0. Box 4545
Atlanta, GA 30302

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: DOCKET NOS, 50-321 and 50366

This acknowledges the receipt of your letter of August 12, 1988, which trans-
mitted revisions dated July 1988 to the Hatch Physical Security and Guard
Training and Qualification Plans,

Our review of the changes has found most of them to be consistent with the
provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p). Accordingly, they are acceptable for inclusion
into the plans., However, three require further clarification as delineated in
the enclosure to this letter, This was discussed on September 16, 1988, with
Mr. L. Byrnes of your staff and Ms, C, Perny of this office.

The enclosure to your letter is being withheld from public disclosure because
it contains Safeguards Information and must be protected in accordance with the
provisions of 10 CFR Part 73,21,

The material encl.sed herewith contains Safeguards Information as defined by
10 CFR 73,21 and its disclosure to umauthorized individuals is prohibited by
Section 147 of the Atomic Emergy Act of 1954, as amended. Therefore, the
enclosure will not be placed in the Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to

discuss them with you,
S1ncon<l '
Q\

William £, Cline, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety and
!ﬂ“gw 8%‘ Safeguards Branch

Division of Radiation Safety R{}o(

and Safequards

Enclosure: (See page 2)
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